
 
DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY, IMPHAL 

 

NOTIFICATION 

Imphal, the 11
th

 July, 2022  

 

No. 05/DMU-DRC(Z)/Ph.D./2022: In continuation of this notification of even number dated 19
th

 

May, 2022, the counselling of provisionally selected students for admission to Pre-Ph.D. programme 

in Zoology under Dhanamanjuri University, Manipur for the academic session 2022-23 will be held 

on 15
th

 July, 2022 at the Department of Zoology, Dhanamanjuri University from 10:00 a.m. 

onwards. The concerned students should bring all related documents in original at the time of 

counselling.        

                           
               (Dr. L. Hemchandra Singh) 

                                               Head  

                                Department of Zoology 

                       Dhanamanjuri University, Imphal 

 Copy to: 

1. The Registrar, DMU 

2. The Dean, School of Sciences, DMU 

3. Persons concerned 

4. Guard file 


